
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board will
conduct a public hearing on the Meyers Area Plan on Feb. 28.
The meeting starts at 9:30am at the agency’s Stateline office.

·       For  more  than  140,000  families  in  communities
surrounding Raley’s stores, this holiday season was a more
fulfilling one. This year’s annual Raley’s Food for Families
holiday bag drive, which provides food for Northern California
and Nevada families, culminated in a donation of 3,759,535
meals, representing a 29 percent increase over last year. 

·      Bryce Cranch is now a battalion chief at Tahoe-Douglas
Fire Protection District.

·      Alterra Mountain Company, parent of Squaw, Alpine and
Mammoth, has a CEO — Rusty Gregory.

·      Washoe County Sheriff’s Department is reporting more
vehicle burglaries at recreation site, along Mt. Rose Highway
in particular.
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